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As you know, Sports Technology Group is  in the process of re-branding to SportsTG. 
 
This is a courtesy notice to let you know that you will start to see major changes to the
appearance of our network over the next week. 
 
These changes will include the introduction of our new logo and brand colours, and
should not affect the way you currently use our network.
 
We’ve also simplified our product names. 
 
ShopDesq is  now Shop
AuctionDesq is  now Auctions
EventDesq is  now Events
MemberDesq is  now Membership
SportDesq is  now Competitions
 
If you experience any difficulties, please contact our customer support team who will be
more than happy to assist.
 
Team SportsTG
 

PS:  We’ve also updated our social media pages, so make sure you follow us on

Twitter @_SportsTG and like us on Facebook.
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